
Jennifer Finch

598

Submitter Comments:

Victoria Park is a wonderful green space for all people. It is a treasure in this ever growing concrete 
jungle. Parks are not only the lungs of the city but the heart as well.  This park needs protection to 
respect its history, indigenous significance and for the wellbeing of countless citizens now and in the 
future.  I respectfully ask that your report to Parliament recommend that:  1. Victoria Park / 
Barrambin be removed from Schedule 1 (Authority Venues);  2. The cultural heritage override 
provisions be withdrawn;  3. Olympic developments be subject to existing Queensland laws like all 
other developments;  4. The Victoria Park Master Plan be upheld as a reflection of the community’s 
vision for the park.  Thank you.
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